
Nursery March Newsle�er 

 Contact: manager@firststepsnursery.net or 01202 675009 

 

Nursery News: 

• Please could we ask that children are not bringing toys of value into nursery, as we cannot 

be held responsible for any loss or damage. Thank you. 

• Don’t forget to check out our nursery website to read our weekly blogs, to see what we have 

all been ge)ng up too. 

• Well done to Emma Johnson and Zenara Hindley for winning our First Steps Staff Superstar 

of the month , we really appreciate all our staff do and these two have really gone that    

extra mile this month so well done to them both. 

• Welcome Amy Green our new Level 3 baby unit prac77oner. 

• The nursery will be closed on Good Friday 6th April and Easter Monday 9th April. I would like 

to remind parents that you are not charged for these sessions as fees are calculated over 50 

weeks of the year and divided by 12. 

Thank You 

We really appreciate all of you who helped First Steps receive their Haven physical pack, we were so 

pleased to meet our target so thank you to all of you. 

Sport Relief 

Monday 19th—Friday 23rd March 

All staff and children to a<end this week in sports wear for our sponsored 

aerobic week. Please collect your sponsor form from your room leader. 


